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Overview 

This bill appropriates $1,300,000 in fiscal year 2020 and the same amount in fiscal year 

2021 from the general fund for grants to the Neighborhood Development Center for 

various types of small business programing, including programs in greater Minnesota.  

The Neighborhood Development Center received previous appropriations for very similar 

services in the 2017 Jobs Omnibus law ($750,000 in fiscal year 2018 and again in fiscal 

year 2019) and the 2016 Supplemental Omnibus law ($1,500,000 in fiscal year 2017). 
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